
From: Chambers - Johns C  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 March 2017 12:33 PM 

To: Linda Gale 
Cc: Pill, Stuart; 'catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au'; Monroe, John; Anthony Odgers; Mark Perica; 

dcolley@aeufederal.org.au; Ken McAlpine; Chambers - Catanzariti VP; Chambers - Kovacic DP; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2015/6 Urgent request for variation to directions  

 
Dear Ms Gale, 
 
I have brought your correspondence to the Commissioner’s attention. 
 
Your request for an extension of time and variation of the Amended Directions dated 3 March 2017 
is granted. 
 
Further Amended Directions will be issued shortly. 

Kind regards, 

BASEL HOUCHAR 
Associate to Commissioner Johns, OAM 

Fair Work Commission   
Tel:  +61 2 9308 1826 
Fax:  +61 2 9380 6990 
chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au   

Level 10, Terrace Tower 
80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Linda Gale [mailto:lgale@nteu.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 22 March 2017 12:00 PM 
To: Chambers - Johns C 

Cc: Pill, Stuart; 'catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au'; Monroe, John; Anthony Odgers; Mark Perica; 
dcolley@aeufederal.org.au; Ken McAlpine 

Subject: AM2015/6 Urgent request for variation to directions  

Importance: High 

 

Dear Associate, 
 
I write to request a variation to the Amended Directions of 3 March 2017 in this matter, and 
specifically to request that the date in Direction 3 for filing by the all parties of any written 
submissions in reply to submissions filed in accordance with direction [2] be extended from 
4.00 pm on Wednesday, 22 March 2017 to 10.00 am on Friday 24 March 2017. 
 
This request arises as a result of NTEU staff illness.  
 
I have conferred with the other parties, and they have all indicated their consent to this 
request. 
 
Linda Gale 
Senior Industrial Officer 
Ph 03 9254 1910   Fax 03 9254 1915 
Mobile 0414 857 392 
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